
WATER RATE UPDATE
Montecito Water District updates its financial plan yearly and performs a comprehensive 
review of water rates every three to five years. This year, the process has showed the need 
for the District to adjust rates in the coming years. 

If approved, the new rates will help the District keep up with extraordinary inflation, fund 
critical infrastructure maintenance and investment, and ensure resources are available to 
respond quickly to emergencies.

WATER RATES - WHAT’S NEXT?

JULY 2024 New rates go into effect if 
approved by District Board

JUNE 25, 2024 Public hearing on adopting 
proposed rates

APRIL 29, 2024 Rate Study Report 
reviewed at Board Meeting

EARLY MAY 2024
Notice of proposed rate 
adjustments mailed to all 
customers

EXAMPLES OF THREE RESIDENTIAL MWD CUSTOMERS WITH 
DIFFERENT WATER USAGE AND ANTICIPATED IMPACTS ON 
THEIR BILLS STARTING JULY 1, 2024

Customer 1
12 hundred 

cubic feet/mo.

Customer 2
20 hundred 

cubic feet/mo.

Customer 3
36 hundred 

cubic feet/mo.
Monthly Bill 
Increases by 

$6.16

Monthly Bill 
Increases by 

$13.20

Monthly Bill 
Increases by 

$28.39

Note: 1 hundred cubic feet (hcf) = 748 gallons

Increase More Than 
$100 per month.

32%

6%

Increase Between  
$20 and $100 per 
month.

Increase Less
Than $20 per 

month.

62%

Montecitowater.com/Rates24 
for more information and an 
online bill calculator.

Scan or visit

MONTHLY CUSTOMER BILL IMPACTS



ATTENTION LANDLORDS, BUSINESSES, SCHOOLS, AND OTHERS

CONTACT US!
805-969-2271 | customerservice@montecitowater.com  

www.montecitowater.com

WATER QUALITY CONTINUES TO MEET OR EXCEED STANDARDS
CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT 2023

Montecito Water District is pleased to provide you with the Annual Drinking Water 
Consumer Confidence Report. This report explains where your water comes from, provides 
information on water quality and how it is measured, and presents the District’s 2023 test 
results which show that drinking water met, or was better than, state and federal water 
quality standards.

The report will be available online to view or print* by June 30, 2024. You can access it at 
montecitowater.com/doc/ccr2023

*As part of our efforts to reduce costs and minimize environmental impacts, we now deliver 
reports electronically. If you would like to receive a printed copy of the report, please email 
info@montecitowater.com, call us at 805-969-2271, or visit the District office at 583 San 
Ysidro Road, Santa Barbara, CA 93108.

SCAN TO VISIT MONTECITOWATER.COM/DOC/CCR2023

ATTENTION LANDLORDS, BUSINESSES, SCHOOLS, AND OTHERS
Please share this information with tenants, employees, students, 
and any water users at your location who may not be customers 
receiving communications directly from Montecito Water District.

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua 
potable. Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. Para 
información en español llame al 805.969.2271.


